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May 21, 2015  
 

VIA MAIL and RSS 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge St.  
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Re: Society of Energy Professionals 
Notice of Participation:  
Consultation on the Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and Other Post-
Employment Benefit Costs 
Board File Number EB-2015-0040 
 
Please find enclosed notice that the Society of Energy Professionals intends to 
actively participate in the above-noted consultation.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours truly,  
Mike Belmore 
External Relations Officer 
The Society of Energy Professionals 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
EB-2015-0040 

 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 

 
 IN THE MATTER OF THE Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998; 

 
AND IN THE MATTER OF A CONSULTATION ON THE REGULATORY 
TREATMENT of PENSIONS and OTHER POST-EMPLOYMENT BENEFIT COSTS 

. 
 

NOTICE OF PARTICIPATION 
OF 

The Society of Energy Professionals 
 
To:              Ms. Kirsten Walli  
                   Board Secretary  
 
 

1. The Society of Energy Professionals hereby expresses its intention to 
participate in the above-mentioned proceeding. The Society of Energy 
Professionals represents more than 8300 professional employees who 
work in the Ontario electricity system. 

 
2. The Society represents professional employees at the following rate 

regulated entities: OPG, Hydro One and the IESO; these employees 
include engineers, supervisors, system planners and finance specialists, 
among many other occupational categories. 

 
3. The Society has collective bargaining relationships with the three 

abovementioned employers which have resulted in Collective Agreements 
providing Society members with pensions and other post-retirement 
benefits 
 

4. As such, The Society of Energy Professionals is an interested party and 
has an interest in the consultations regarding this matter, as well as any 
changes to Board policy which may potentially result from this process. 

 
5. The Society of Energy Professionals wishes to receive copies of all 

documents filed during this consultation. The Society of Energy 
Professionals asks that copies any relevant documents be sent to The 
Society of Energy Professionals via the individuals named below. 

 
6. The name and address of the persons(s) authorized to receive documents 

on behalf of The Society of Energy professionals are:  
 
Mike Belmore, External Relations Officer 



The Society of Energy Professionals 
                                                                                               EB-2013-0321 
 
2239 St. E. Toronto, Ontario M4S 2B5 
(416) 979-2709 x 3015 (office) 
(416) 979-5794 (fax)  
belmorem@thesociety.ca                                                        

 
Bohdan Dumka, Consultant 
276 Beresford Ave. 
Toronto, Ontario 
M6S 3B3 
bohdan.dumka@gmail.com 
 

DATED AT TORONTO, THIS 21st DAY OF May 2015 
 

 
 
Mike Belmore 
External Relations Officer 
The Society of Energy Professionals 
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